
Westminster town plan is being revised; this is a good opportunity to include ideas from
the plan. 

4. Permit issues - Gordon pointed out that no new information, including a time frame, had
been received about the replacement of utility poles from Vernon Dam. 

5. Vermont Yankee - Bev attended the informational meetings that raised as many questions
as they answered. Group agreed that neither Entergy nor the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission had inspired local confidence. Monitoring of area farms, including samples
of feed and milk, is conducted to look for evidence of radiological contamination. 

6. Discussion of Subcommittee role and activities: Ideas for future activities include
a. Assist area towns in setting up a conservation commission if they don’t have one

(Westminster does not have); need to overcome apprehension and misinformation
about role of a CC

b. Solicit active members from Brattleboro and Vernon, and solicit additional
members from Westmoreland

c. Members develop closer relations with their local planning boards and
conservation commissions
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